
  
 
 
 
 

Friday, September 27, 2024 
 
 
 
Dungeons and Dragons 
You've likely heard of the game Dungeons & Dragons.  Perhaps you've seen it played on the TV 
show Stranger Things or maybe you know a guy who knows a guy that once rolled a 20-sided die.   
Well, if you are interested in learning how to play this exciting roleplaying game, please attend the 
first meeting of the Hillcrest D&D Club on Wednesday, October 2nd starting at 12:20 in Mr. Holbrook's 
room.   
Everyone is welcome.  No experience is no problem.  Come to the meeting to see if D&D might be for 
YOU! 
Please see Poth or Mr. Holbrook if you have questions. Thank you. 
 
Grade 7/8 Girls Volleyball 
First volleyball practice for the grade 7/8 girls will be on Wednesday morning at 7:45am 
in the gym! Please make sure to bring your signed form if you haven't already given it to 
Ms. Kuba ( Portable -123)  
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